
         

 

June 28th, 2018 
 
Re: Alberta Soccer Position on Unmanned Aircraft Systems (Drones) 
 
To All Alberta Soccer Members, 
 
The Alberta Soccer Association is currently awaiting the development of a policy on 
unmanned aircraft systems (drones) usage at sanctioned events from Canada Soccer. 
 
Alberta Soccer is committed to providing a developmental, healthy and safe environment 
for all of its members. Therefore, until a formal policy can be implemented and enforced, 
Alberta Soccer’s position on drone usage follows the Interim Order set forward by the 
Government of Canada which, “prohibits drones from operating over any person not 
associated with the operation of the aircraft.” 
 
Any person found in contravention of this position could potentially have action taken 
against them. Any member who witnesses the violation can contact their regional 
Transport Canada office or local police who can gather evidence and refer any 
information to the appropriate authority to take action at the scene. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shaun Lowther 
Executive Director 
Alberta Soccer Association 
 

 


